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Caption: Current SSCC student Kayla Bradshaw, pictured above, was invited to tour Intel facility 
in Phoenix, Arizona.   

 
Southern State student travels to Arizona to tour Intel Facility 

 

Southern State student Kayla Bradshaw, of Clinton County, is one of 25 women in Ohio to recently be 
awarded an Intel Semiconductor Scholarship; a scholarship established by Intel Corporation. Of these 
25 scholarship recipients, only 8 were selected to visit the Intel Semiconductor Facility in Phoenix, 
Arizona for a hands-on experience. Bradshaw was one of the 8 students selected to attend.  

While at Intel, Bradshaw had the opportunity to speak with many of the employees who emphasized the 
company's commitment to their staff and their wellbeing. The group had the opportunity to explore the 
many career paths that Intel offers as well as to experience what a day in the life of those positions 
looks like.  

“We learned that Intel offers a lot of opportunities for growth within the company as well as their 
efforts toward being a sustainable, inclusive, and diverse workplace,” Bradshaw said. 
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During this experience, Bradshaw was able to further her knowledge of the semiconductor field. “I 
am thrilled that I had the opportunity to travel to Phoenix for this event. I am so incredibly grateful to 
both Southern State and Intel for the opportunities that they have provided to me,” added Bradshaw.  

Bradshaw is majoring in Computer Science with focus areas of Cybersecurity and Networking. She 
previously attended Southern State in 2016 under a different program pathway and decided to return in 
2023. “My first year back in college has been amazing. I am so glad I chose Southern State to further my 
academic goals,” Bradshaw commented. 

Southern State’s Computer Science Program, led by Associate Professor Dr. Joshua Montgomery, offers 
an Associate of Applied Science Degree in Computer Technology. Students can select two focus areas 
from four different pathway options, which include Networking, Programming, Cybersecurity, and 
Robotics.  
 
A degree in Computer Technology from Southern State will allow students to gain in-demand skills in a 
flexible, affordable, and fun environment! Southern State helps students get connected with companies 
in the area for internships and job opportunities!  
 
To learn more, please visit https://www.sscc.edu/academics/programs/computer-science.shtml 
 

Summer Semester begins May 20, 2024, and Fall Semester begins August 26, 2024. Registration is 
underway. Connect with Southern State today! 
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Southern State Community College does not discriminate, in its programs or activities, against applicants, employees, or students on the basis of 
race, color, religion, gender, gender identity or expression, national origin (ancestry), military status (past, present or future), disability, age (40 
years or older), status as a parent during pregnancy and immediately after the birth of a child, status as a parent of a young child, status as a 
nursing mother, status as a foster parent, genetic information, or sexual orientation. Questions about this should be directed to the Lead Title IX 
Coordinator, 100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133; (937) 393-3431.  
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